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The Southern Poverty Law Center, or SPLC, has recently put out their latest Intelligence Report, claiming that
“Trump has opened the White House doors to extremism.” Are these claims true? Find out in this weeks Straight
Talk.

� Full Article:
https://bit.ly/2GSmQr7

� Get Our Book:
https://bit.ly/2NzIoti

▶️ More Related Videos
– https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=HEaK2iaCmig&t
– https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=_rVfWCBaFp4&t
– https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=0HpDHmo5oNQ
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